On Wed, May 7, 2025 at 7:27 AM Danielle Murphy <danijean1989@gmail.com> wrote: Hello Trish & Foley School Board-

Due to medical reasons I am in need of resigning from my position at Foley Intermediate School as a Paraprofessional. Unfortunately, due to complications with my cancer treatments, I am not able to work for the time being. I have loved my time with the Foley School District and hope that in the future I will be back working with the students and staff that I have grown to love and respect.

Thank you to the amazing team in Foley who has rallied behind me over the last year and a half.

Thank you again,

Danielle Murphy 320-248-9795

gealus fr